
                          CORAL BELLS INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, AIROLI 

  

Circular No.: CBIS/2024-25/14                                              Date: 22-07-2024       
Ref: Pre-primary             
Subject: Fun filled Field Trip to McDonald's on 31st July 2024, Wednesday 

Dear Parents,  

Warm Greetings! 

Field trips play a crucial role in the holistic development of young children. They offer a break from 

the routine, stimulate curiosity, and enhance social skills. They provide students with an opportunity 

to explore a new environment, interact with their peers, and learn through play way method. 

We are thrilled to announce an exciting field trip for our pre-primary students to McDonald's on 

Wednesday, 31st July 2024. This fun-filled visit promises to be a delightful and educational experience 

for our little ones. The visit to McDonald's will not only be a treat but also an engaging way for our 

students to observe, learn, and enjoy. 

Important Information: 

➢ Date: 31st July 2024 

➢ Day: Wednesday 

➢ Venue: McDonald's, Plot No 6A, Ripplez Mall, Sector 7, Airoli, Navi Mumbai, Pin-400708; 

➢ Timings: During regular school hours 

What to Bring for the trip: 

➢ Regular school bag with tiffin, water bottle and student id card. 

Our accompanying team of teachers and ancillary staff will be on duty to ensure that all necessary 

safety measures will be in place for a secure and enjoyable experience for the children. 

We look forward to your cooperation and support in making this field trip a success. Help us create 

wonderful memories for our young learners on this special day! 

Regards, 

 

 
_________ 
Shibani Das 

Principal 

CBIS 

 


